From: Katie Eckert [mailto:keckert@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 3:16 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: City Travel for NSLA Conference

Hello, Mr. Berlin,

I'm writing to inform you that I travelled to Seattle, WA from October 23 to October 27, 2016 to attend the National Summer Learning Association annual conference.  I also presented a session at this conference.  All expenses were paid by the CPLFoundation including airfare, hotel, ground travel and meals.  

Thanks,

Katie Eckert

______________
Kathryn Eckert
Chicago Public Library
